
This half term, Year Two will be learning about the following topics:
	Literacy
	We will be reading and writing stories with familiar characters & settings We will also be writing instructions and poetry as well as reading non-fiction texts linked to our Topic work. We will be looking at different spelling patterns & practising spelling tricky words. We will be writing different types of sentences and punctuating them correctly. We will also be practising our handwriting making sure that all letters are the correct size and shape. 

	Numeracy
	We will be looking at addition and subtraction & rehearsing number bonds within 20 and using these to solve other number problems. We will be working with money finding totals & giving change. We will be looking at multiplication and division and solving real life problems involving all 4 operations. We will be finding fractions of shapes and numbers. We will also be practising telling the time on analogue and digital clocks. 

	Science
	This half term we will be finding out about Electricity including simple circuits, conductors of Electricity and electrical safety. 

	ICT
	The children will be continuing developing their skills of communicating through ICT. These skills will be used to produce work linked to other curriculum areas.

	P.E.
	Circuit training to develop the children’s skills & overall level of fitness. 

Gymnastics - with a coach developing control of movements. 

	Music
	Relating sounds to symbols. This half term we will also be learning the songs for our Christmas production. 

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	Our focus this half term will be ‘getting on & falling out’. We will also be looking at saying no to bullying. 

	French
	This half term our work will be based around the book ’Jacques a dit’. We will be learning some parts of the body and revising colours from last half term. 

	RE
	We will be finding out about some religious festivals that are celebrated by different faiths including; Diwali, Eid, Hanukkah and Christmas.

	Topic
	Celebrations:

Our topic work this half term will be based around the question ‘What do we and others celebrate at this time of year?’ and will include the following work:

History – finding out about key historical events including Bonfire Night & Remembrance Day and why they are still celebrated today

Art – linked to the above work


Homework & spelling arrangements will be the same as last half term.

PE will be on Mondays and Wednesdays. 
This is going to be a particularly busy half term for us as we will also be spending time nearer December preparing our Christmas production. 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to come and see me.

Thank you for your support and co-operation.

Autumn 2 – Miss R Shaw
Well Green Primary School











